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Friday 8th March 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Re: Reception Deen City Farm Trip – Tuesday 26th March 2024

On Tuesday 26th March the children in Reception will be attending the trip to Deen City Farm in line with
our global curriculum links to sustainability. The children will have opportunities to learn about the rural
environment and where their food comes from.

For more information click on the link: https://www.deencityfarm.co.uk/

We will be exploring the various parts of the farm, meeting farm animals and asking questions about
different aspects of their lives. Whilst at the farm, the children will need to eat a packed lunch, so please
provide your child with a healthy packed lunch and a bottle of water and put this all into a comfortable
backpack/rucksack that they can carry with them on their backs. All children are entitled to a free school
meal and the canteen can provide lunch for them. Please let the teachers know if a school packed lunch
is required.

Because the children are taking part in a guided tour, there will be a cost of £4.50 per child to cover this,
payable on Arbor. Go to the Activities, Trips section in the app.

We will be getting public transport and leaving school at 9:00am promptly and returning by the normal end
of the school day. The children will have their lunch at the farm canteen. Please make sure your child is
wearing a full school uniform with a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip.

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and carers; to accompany
the year group as additional adults. If you are available on the day, please let your class teacher know. We
need 4 parent helpers to assist us on the trip.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Cross
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